
DR. KENNETH STEIN,
EMORY UNIVERSITY

“The Long and the Short of the Arab Upheavals: 
the Impact on the US and the Middle East”

r. Kenneth W. Stein is the William E. Schatten Professor
of Contemporary Middle Eastern History, Political Science
and Israeli Studies at Emory University in Atlanta, Georgia.

Stein has numerous publications.  His scholarly contributions
have focused on American foreign policy, inter-Arab politics,
the Arab-Israeli conflict and the negotiating process. His pub-
lications have appeared in Arabic, French, German, Hebrew
and Spanish. He has taught courses focusing on the Middle
East in the 20th Century, American Foreign Policy toward the
region, the Arab-Israeli conflict, Palestinian social history, and
modern Israel. 

Stein is a frequent contributor to the national and interna-
tional media. For three years, 1980-1983 he was moderator of
a Georgia Public Television program, World in Review. He is
the recipient of the highest awards at Emory for internation-
alizing the curriculum, life-long student mentorship, and
excellence in undergraduate teaching. He is the founding
Director of the Emory Institute for the Study of Modern Israel.

Stein received his BA degree from Franklin and Marshall
College, Masters in Middle Eastern History and Near Eastern
Literatures and Languages, and a doctorate in modern Middle
Eastern History from The University of Michigan.  He stud-
ied at The Hebrew University of Jerusalem and began his aca-
demic career at Emory in January 1977.

Stein and his wife Lynn have three daughters-in-law, three
sons, and two grandsons.

Invocation – Fontaine Huey
Introduction – Dan Israel

LAW DAY
PROFESSOR ANNE EMANUEL, GSU

“Elbert Parr Tuttle: 
Chief Jurist of the Civil Rights Revolution”

nne Emanuel is a 1975 graduate of Emory Law School.
She clerked for Judge Tuttle; practiced law with  Huie, Brown
& Ide  (which represented MARTA); and clerked for Chief
Justice Harold N. Hill of the Georgia Supreme Court  before
joining the faculty of the Georgia State University College of
Law in 1986.  From 2004 to 2006 she served  as Associate
Dean for Academic Affairs

Professor Emanuel is a member of the American Law
Institute. She was the Reporter for the Georgia Trust Act of
1991, and the chair of Georgia's ABA Death Penalty
Moratorium Implementation Committee. She has also served
on the Board of the Federal Defenders, Inc. for the Northern
District of Georgia; of GreenLaw;  of the Atlanta Bar
Association; and on the Formal Advisory Opinion Board of
the State Bar of Georgia.

The University of Georgia Press published her biography
about Judge Tuttle in October 2011.

Invocation – Jim Wylie
Introduction – Judge Thomas Thrash

UPCOMING PROGRAMS
May 2012
8 Jim Langford, Executive Director, 

Georgia Meth Project
15 Shan Cooper, Vice President and General Manager, 

Lockheed Martin
22 Laura Turner Seydel
29 Alec Fraser, TSPLOST
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ANNUAL CLUB ELECTIONS
The annual election for officers and directors will be Tuesday
May 1.  Each Active Member (Not Honorary) in good standing is
eligible to participate and must be present to vote.  Voting is by
official ballot only and you will vote for 5 officer positions and 5
board of directors.   

MAY BIRTHDAYS
1 Mary Pat Crouch
2 Dirk Ledford
3 Joe Ferst
4 Marc Morris
5 Jack Smith
6 Douglas Cobb
8 Clarence Irwin
8 DeDe Shapiro
8 Tom Thrash
10 Cynthia Moreland

11 Gary Webster
16 Tom Body
17 Marshalyn Yeargin-Allsopp
24 Russell Wagner
29 Rae Weimer
30 Hank McNeese
31 Timothy Solomon

KIWANIS ONE DAY
On Saturday, April 21, we are participating in the Atlanta
Downtown Neighborhood Association (ADNA) Downtown
Neighborhood Cleanup from 8:30am to noon.  Meet in the parking
lot at the corner of Broad and Trinity, which is accessible from Five
Points and Garnett MARTA stations. There will be limited free park-
ing available in the lot for volunteers who must drive (spaces 8-14
and 19-28) but use of MARTA is highly encouraged.  The clean-up
will take place rain or shine so participants should dress appropriate-

ly with comfortable clothes and shoes. Bring water in a refillable
bottle and work gloves, if you have them.  All participants are
invited to gather at Elliott Street Pub after the clean-up.  Email
Fontaine Huey to RSVP at fhuey@atlantabotanicalgarden.org. 

DID YOU KNOW???
So many of our club members volunteer on committees and serv-
ice projects.  Did you know that the KI website has a wealth of
information and resources to help with all of our committees –
from those that work with you to those that need to do brochures
or need logos!  Just visit www.kiwanis.org and click on “Member
Resources” tab and you will find all kinds of forms, templates,
logos, etc.

INTERCLUBS
Friday, April 20, Northside. 12:15 at First Presbyterian Church.
Mike Halpin, 678-686-0360 or mhalpin@pba.org 
Monday, April 30, Druid Hills. 12:00 noon at Petite Auberge
Restaurant.  Jack McFarland, akjcmcf@bellsouth.net 
Tuesday, May 1, Peachtree. 7:30 am at the Capital City Club.
Bob Wiggins, 404-522-1701.


